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For Immediate Release – Monday, September 2, 2019 

 

Town of Newbold- On Monday, September 2, 2019 at approximately 11:43 a.m., the Oneida County Sheriff’s 

Office received a 911 call of a two-vehicle crash on Highway 47 at the County Highway K intersection. 

Citizens on scene reported injuries and that a traffic light had been damaged during the crash.  One person 

was transported to the hospital by ambulance with non-life threatening injuries.  The accident was not alcohol 

related.  The cause of the crash was the failure of the southbound vehicle, a 2006 Honda Accord, to yield the 

right of way to the northbound vehicle, a 2017 Jeep Grand Cherokee.       

 

Oneida County Deputies along with Rhinelander Police Department, the Oneida County Ambulance, the 

Newbold First Responders, and the Newbold Fire Department responded to the crash.  The Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office will be completing the accident report.    

 

Any media requesting additional information about this incident should contact Patrol Captain Tyler Young 

715-490-1454 or 715-361-5137. 

 

**END** 

 


